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    Council Bill 15-0569 City Streets – Naming an Unnamed 

    Alley Harry Way 

 

The Honorable President and  October 14, 2015 

Members of the City Council 

City Hall, Room 400 

100 North Holliday Street 

 

 

At its regular meeting of October 14, 2015, the Commission for Historical and Architectural 

Preservation considered City Council Bill #15-0569, for the purpose of naming an unnamed 

alley Harry Way. 

  

In its consideration of this Bill, the Commission for Historical and Architectural Preservation 

reviewed the attached staff report which recommended a finding of no objection (9 members 

being present, 9 in favor): 

to the proposed naming of the unnamed alley located between the 500 block of S. 

Clinton Street and the 500 block of S. Highland Avenue, as shown on Property 

Location Division Block Plat No. 6423, Ward 26, Lot 11, Harry Way. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Eric Holcomb, Executive Director, at 410-396-

4866. 

 

Attachment  

 

cc: Ms. Kaliope Parthemos, Chief of Staff 

 Mr. Colin Tarbert, Deputy Chief for Economic and Neighborhood Development 

Ms. Angela Gibson, Mayor’s Office 

Ms. Elena DiPietro, Law Dept. 

Ms. Natawna B. Austin, Council Services 

Ms. Casey Brent, Special Assistant Mayor’s Office  

Mr. Thomas J. Stosur, Director Baltimore City Department of Planning 

Ms. Sheila Wyche, Mayor’s Office  

The Honorable William Henry, Council Rep. to CHAP 

 

 


